
Friday 15th February 2019 

Congratulations to: 
 
 

Erin E for achieving  her 

15m swimming badge as 

well as her Stage 2      

certificate. 

 

 

Lois E for achieving 
Stage 4 in her Learn 

to Swim lessons. 

To love and serve as Jesus shows us 
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WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 
Week ending: 08/02/19 

 

Congratulations to Year 1 who had the 
best attendance in the school. 

Year Group Attendance 

Reception 97% 

Year 1 98.3% 

Year 2 92.7% 

Year 3 95.4% 

Year 4M 96% 

Year 4W 96.5% 

Year 5 94.9% 

Year 6 98.2% 

HOUSE POINTS RUNNING TOTALS 

CONGRATULATIONS TO ST LUKE’S TEAM WHO 
HAVE EARNED THE HIGHEST NUMBER OF HOUSE 

POINTS FOR THIS HALF TERM 

Matthew Mark Luke John 

1232 1265 1401 1236 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Monday 25th SCHOOL REOPENS AFTER HALF TERM 

Tuesday 26th   Year 6 SATs meeting (3.15pm) 

Wednesday 27th 
 Tae-Kwondo Taster  lessons (PE kits to 

be worn) 

Thursday 28th 
 Class Photographs—Uniform to be 

worn (please note change of date) 

Friday 29th  

All our After School Clubs will resume after the half term 
break, if for any reason your child is unable to attend 

please can you let us know. 

OUT OF SCHOOL  
ACHIEVEMENTS 

PUPIL OF THE WEEK 
Well done to this week’s super stars! 

Reception Lily H 

Year 1 Alexander W 

Year 2 Michael C & Holly L 

Year 3 Hindolo J & Bobby L 

Year 4M Noah D & Antonina K 

Year 4W Tornyei J & Megan B 

Year 5 Spencer E & Scarlett I 

Year 6 Edward C & Grace F 



NUT FREE ZONE! 

A reminder to all 

parents that children 

should not bring nuts, or 

foods containing nuts 

into school as there are children in 

our school who have a nut allergy.   

BAKE SALE 
 

A group of our Year 6 children 

held a Bake Sale this week to  

raise money for ‘Save the 

Children’ .  They collected 

£125.30! An outstanding 

achievement. Well done to 

Brannagh, Elise, Emma and 

Tornya-Nyah. 
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YEAR 5 - WALK TO 
METHODIST CHURCH 

 
Our Year 5 children walked to 

Penketh Methodist Church this 

week to learn about how another 

Christian denomination celebrates 

their faith. They learned about, and 

celebrated similarities and 

differences with Catholicism. 

 

 

Please be aware that, whilst every effort will be made to keep to dates 

set, at times it may be necessary to change a date so please check the 

newsletter which will keep you informed of any necessary changes.  

Thank you. 

25th February: School re-opens  

W/C 25th February: Book Week 

27th February: Tae-Kwondo Taster Sessions (PE kits to be worn) 

28th February: Class Photos 

7th March: Rosary 

7th March: World Book Day / Themed Lunch for World Book Day 

7th March to 12th March:  Book Fair (after school) 

8th March: Year  4 Rejoice Assembly 

13th March: Parents Evening 

15th March: Red Nose Day 

21st March: Football Tournament, Culcheth Primary, Years 5/6 

29th March: Mothers Day Assembly led by Year 1 

1st/2nd/3rd/4th April: Bike Right Course x 2 Year 5 

2nd April: Year 4 Sacramental Programme, Session 5, St Joseph’s Church, 

6.30pm 

4th April: Rosary 

5th April: Year 3 Rejoice Assembly 

9th April: Easter Performance Years 3, 4 & 5:  6.00pm 

9th April: Kingswood Parents Meeting 

10th April Easter Performance Years 3, 4 & 5: 9.00am/ Easter Themed Lunch 

10th April: Egg Rolling/Easter Bonnets/Easter Gardens 

10th April: School closes for Easter 

24th April: School re-opens 

WORLD BOOK DAY 
 

On Thursday 7th March, the children 
are invited to come to 

school dressed as 
their favourite book 

character.  More 
details to follow after 

half term. 

CLASS PHOTOGRAPHS 
 

On Thursday 28th February, class 
photographs will be being taken.  Can all 
children please wear school uniform on 

this day.   
 

There will be no PE lessons on Thursday 
as all children will have had a Tae-

Kwondo Session on Wednesday 27th 
February—PE kit needs to be worn on 

this day. 

PARKING 
 

A reminder please that parking beyond 
the barrier is for staff or those who are 

registered disabled.   
 

If you do drive beyond the barrier, please 
ensure that you keep to a low speed as 
this is a busy area and the safety of our 

children  is paramount. 
 

Thank you. 
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“Our journey to Synod 2020 began with a year of prayer (as part of our preparations for the 

Eucharistic Congress and Pilgrimage). We are now beginning the next stage of our journey.  

 

Discussions will take place, which will begin from the fact that we are not only about 

managing decline, but we are trying to catch a vision that will move us forward towards 

missionary discipleship, so that we do not simply follow Jesus but we take the Gospel message to 

others. 

 

Our Diocesan Advent Prayer which we used last year says, ‘Help us to become the Church you 

are calling us to be’. This is the call of our Synod. 

I invite everyone to be part of this adventure: To those who feel far from God and the Church, 

to all those who are fearful or indifferent, I would like to say this: the Lord, with great respect 

and love, is also calling you to be a part of his people! 

 

In October 2020 our Archdiocese, priests and people together, will meet to reflect on what we 

have heard and vote on specific proposals that have arisen from the discussion and sharing 

in our parishes and pastoral areas. I have decided to work in this way because I believe that 

the Holy Spirit is at work in the bishops, priests and people of the Archdiocese. So I need each 

A Synod for the Archdiocese of Liverpool 


